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IDL


This term we will be looking at the Commonwealth. We will explore the history of colonialism and the lasting impact of it in modern society as well as looking at the Commonwealth Games. The children have identified the areas they want to learn more about and we will document our progress on twitter and in the floor book. Please ask your child what they have learned. (





Literacy


This term in literacy we will be focusing on the North Lanarkshire spelling programme and this will be a daily focus. We will begin the term by focusing on imaginative writing and studying other imaginative texts to enhance our own writing. Bug club will be the focus of our weekly reading and will be followed up at home also. The reciprocal reading skill we will be focusing on this term will be prediction. As a class, we will be reading the novel ‘Windrush Child’ by Benjamin Zephaniah as a focus for our comprehension and discussions. This will also link to our topic.
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French: This term, Mrs Dukes will work with the class in developing their fluency and understanding of the French language.


RME: She will also teach them about the stories, celebrations and traditions of Christianity











Numeracy


Our focus this term will be on


Number Sequencing


Place Value


Addition


Negative numbers


Developing confidence when talking about number.








How you can help at home…





At present, I am assessing each child’s progress in maths, reading, writing  and phonics.  I have issued each child with their log-ins and will issue reading books via Bugclub weekly. Children should prepare their reading on bugclub, as well as reading other reading materials such as books or magazines at home to further their learning.  I have created a class team on Microsoft Teams and will issue suggested home learning tasks there termly. 





Please continue practising number facts with your child- this makes a huge difference to their learning!





Your support at home is greatly appreciated and I look forward to working in partnership with you in the year ahead (.





Ethos & wider achievement at Newark


It has been a great start to the term so far in P5a and the children are settling in well already. We will have a star pupil every week so be sure to check those schoolbags on a Friday for invitations to the Star Café! 


You can follow our learning journey on twitter @MsDSouzaNewark . I will regularly post updates, pictures and videos of the class here.  If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  You are warmly invited me meet me in person after school on Monday 5th September.











Health & Wellbeing   


Our PE days are Tuesdays and Thursdays. In PE we will be developing team work and sportsmanship. We will also be benefitting from Pound classes during September.  I will be taking the children outside when possible so please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for all weather possibilities!


During Health lessons the children will learn about friendships. We will also be developing our emotional awareness through the emotions works programme.






















